
Boxford 
NEW DPW FACILITY

Public Information Session

Please join the Permanent Building Committee for a public information session regarding the replacement of the 
current 54 year old garage and sheds with a facility that can meet Boxford’s current and future needs.  
A representative from Helene-Karl Associates, the architect design firm, will be present to share the conceptual 
design proposed for the new facility. 
Additional information about the project can be found on the website, www.boxfordma.gov/NewDPW.

Monday, April 29, 2024
7:00 PM

Boxford Town Hall
7A Spofford Road
Meeting Room 1

or by Zoom
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